



Dear Mr. Motasem Abu-Ghazaleh,

I am both delighted and excited - delighted now by our friendship and excited by your talks during the Forum.

On behalf of the organizing committee for the *Moscow Global Forum 2018 City for Education*, I would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your participation as a speaker with the International program on August, 31st.

The feedback from this Forum was extremely positive and your willingness to share your time and expertise was critical to the success of this event.

I hope your stay in Moscow, though brief, was an enjoyable and fruitful experience. We will be happy to welcome you in Moscow again and would like to let you know that you have friends, representatives in Moscow and Russia. Now we've devoted ourselves to the preparation of EdCrunch conference https://2018.edcrunch.ru/en/

Thank you for joining us in this «adventure» and all the best to you in your professional endeavours.

Sincerely,

Nurlan Kiyasov

Founder and Program Director of EdCrunch conference Founder of National MOOC platform <u>www.openedu.ru</u> <u>kiyassov@edcrunch.ru</u>